
Construction Notice: Valley Line West LRT  
Squashed Freemason – Art Work Relocation

March 31, 2021 – On Wednesday, April 7, 2021, a Squashed Freemason art
installation is being relocated for Valley Line West LRT construction. It will be
relocated to the sculptor’s studio where it will be stored until it can safely be
reinstalled.

The art installation is being relocated because Marigold Infrastructure Partners
requires underground samples that will provide important data to guide the design
and construction of the project. In order to gather this information, several 200 mm
boreholes will need to be drilled along the south side of the Misericordia Hospital’s
property. The current gas line and storm sewer infrastructure in the area also needs
to be relocated in the future for LRT construction.

The information in this bulletin is current to March 31, 2021. Please note that all dates are

approximate and weather-dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the

Valley Line West LRT project.



Contact Us

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries)
Email: Public@Marigoldinfra.ca
Call: 780-412-2183

City of Edmonton  (for general project inquiries)
Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca

